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Who are the Sioux City Warriors?



We are a Christian parent-run homeschool

basketball team for players in grades 6 –

12th. We practice twice a week in Sioux City

and travel to play other homeschool

basketball teams in Iowa, Nebraska, and

Kansas.

Why do we do it?

Our mission is to teach players about

teamwork through basketball and to provide

a Christian community for families to build

healthy and long-lasting relationships.

Why start a Junior Warriors program?

We want to provide an opportunity for

players to improve their basketball skills and

build relationships with other families before

middle school so they will be more prepared

to join our team when they get older.

What will it look like?



Our plan is to have 12 practices beginning in

November. We will focus on basic

basketball skills and game rules and provide

opportunities to scrimmage. This will

prepare the players to participate in a local

basketball tournament in December.

The levels of competition at the basketball

tournament will be determined by the

number and ages of players that choose to

participate.

Who can participate?

Since we are focusing mostly on basic skills,

this program is designed for all homeschool

players between 4-6

th

grade or players in

7-8

th

that have not played before.

We’re interested. How do we find out

more?

Please come to our parents meeting 7PM on

Thursday, October 5 at Morningside Bible

Church. Feel free to email any questions to

Siouxcitywarriors@gmail.com or check out

our website at SiouxCityWarriors.com.



Can I help?

Yes! One of the great parts of being a

parent-run organization is the opportunity

to be involved with our children and other

like-minded families on the team. On the

other hand, one of the hard parts of being a

parent-run organization is that we can only

make this Junior Warriors program work out

if we have parents that are willing to work

with their children at home and step up to

help at practices or the tournament. If you

are interested in helping, please let us know

at the parents’ meeting, email us at

siouxcitywarriors@gmail.com , or contact

one of the board members.

We’re excited to start this program and look

forward to having you join our team!

Thank You!

-Sioux City Warriors Board


